
                       Minutes of Parish Council held on February 11th 2020 

 

1. The Chairman Mr Clifford Foxton reminded the meeting of audio and visual recording. 

2. Apologies, there were none 

3. Minutes of previous meeting were read, approved and signed as a correct record. 

4. There was a discussion about the branches over the bridge. The National trust had cut a few 

down behind the fence, but there is still a problem. The Clerk to write to the Environment 

Agency and to mention the cracks in the bridge on the west side. 

5. The application 20/00018/cat for Nunnington Estate re felling trees at the abattoir was 

noted. 

6. The Clerk reported on the email from Friends of the Earth about climate change and it was 

decided to ask the village news letter to mention bulk buying, shopping etc. 

7. Mrs Clive mentioned that the post box was not in a very good place as on the grass bank. Mr 

Elphinstone said he would talk to the post van when next in the village to find out whom to 

notify about this concern. 

8. It was decided to contact Councillor Val Arnold at North Yorkshire County Council about the 

state of the roads, holes on the Avenue, Harome cross roads to Nunnington, bridge over the 

Riccal on Muscoates road and the stone bridge by the Hall. 

9. Date of next meeting 19th May 2020 

10. The meeting closed at 7.55 

 

 


